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Overview 

This release is a for the VAT Expert application for April 2021. It includes new changes and improvements. 
 
 
Change Log 
 

 

Ref Description 

VEX-421 

 
We now ensure prefix 'XI' before VAT number is used when a party from Northern 
Ireland communicates with an EU customer/supplier for trade of goods. 
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Need Help? 
If you need technical assistance, please contact Customer Support via the on-line submission form: 

 http://www.avalara.com/europe/support/ 

 

  
For any other issues, please contact your Customer Account Manager. 
 
If you’re interested in finding more of our guides, visit the VAT Microsite. Contact Customer support if you wish 
to acquire a login name. 

http://www.avalara.com/europe/support/
https://help.avalara.com/Special:Userlogin?returntotitle=008_VAT_Learning_Center#tab=login

